
Borden Heritage Group news September 2023 

 

The date for our free visit to the Raybel barge site has been has 

been changed and will now take place on Wednesday 27th September 

at 11am for members only please contact me if you would like to 

come along.    

                                    

The plaque has been installed on the Commemorative bench in the 

Street, grateful thanks to John Hepburn for ordering and installing it.                                                          

 

On Wednesday October 11th we will hold our AGM in the Parish 

hall at 10.30am, if you have ideas for projects or events we would 

love to hear from you. Our small committee meets approximately 

quarterly to share plans and we would welcome some new ideas and 

or support, please contact me or come along on the day.  The AGM 

will be followed by a presentation by John & Sheila Hepburn showing 

some of their latest photographs of the local area in times gone by.  

Our 2024 programme will be available.  

 

A presentation on D Day will be part of our 2024 programme. 

Len Howell describes his talk as follows:  

On 6th June 1944, the Allies successfully landed on the beaches of 

Normandy, an act that would, a year later, lead to the end of WW2; 

but would these landings have been such a success without the 

massive deception campaign that preceded it.  

The talk looks at the deception campaign itself together with how this 

came about. 

 

Eileen Harrison  

BHG Membership Secretary. 
 


